
HAVE YOU BEEN HARMED 
BY THE ANTI-ABORTION 

PROTESTERS IN 
ENGLEHARDT STREET?

If you have been a patient attending the 
Englehardt Street Fertility Control Clinic 

in Albury in the last 5 years, and feel you, 
your partner or support person have been 
offended, intimidated, harassed or violated 

by the protesters outside the clinic, we 
would like to hear from you.

We are a group supporting your right to 
pregnancy choices and health care, and 
are committed to improving your safety 

and privacy when you access legal health 
services.Comments made to us will be 

totally confidential and they will be used to 
highlight the harmful effects of protesters 

outside medical clinics. 

Your input may assist us to stop the 
protesters and help protect other women 
from the emotional harm caused by them.

Please contact 
alburychoice@gmail.com


